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October 21, 2011 

To whom it may concern,  

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Harry Dworchak.  

Mr. Dworchak > a music teacher in Danbury, Connecticut gave private vocal lessons to my daughter  
Hannah while she was studying Voice at Western Connecticut State University from January to May,  
2011. In a matter of months, Hannah made a transformation thanks to Harry. He seemed to unlock a  
sound in Hannah that raised her to a new level. I was disappointed that she had to go beyond the  
University to find the perfect teacher, but in retrospect I realize that all that mattered was that Harry  
was able to make that essential connection between teacher and student to allow her voice to develop to  
its potential. Hannah went on to audition for Songfest in Malibu, California and was accepted for the  
June 2011 program which she attended. I am confident this happened thanks to Harry's efforts on  
Hannah's behalf He is a master in making that connection and I am sure would make a positive  
influence on any dedicated vocal student.  

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.  


